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Stolen Atchison pickup found in MO
(KAIR)--A pickup truck, reported stolen when parked in Atchison Tuesday night,
has been recovered.

Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson, in a release, says the 2010 Chevrolet
Silverado was recovered Wednesday afternoon in Buchanan County, Missouri.
Deputies in that location notified Atchison Police that the truck had been found,
recovered on 130th Road, about 1-and-a-half miles south of U.S. Highway 59.

As of late Wednesday afternoon, Atchison Police and Buchanan County Sheriff's
deputies were investigating the location where the truck was found.

The investigation is ongoing.

Wilson says the keys had been left inside the vehicle at the time that it was stolen
from the Atchison location.
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